
Announcements    

Tuesday October 22, 2024 

RED Day    

Good Morning, Arrowhead High School! 

 

• Would you like to be IN A MUSICAL?  Arrowhead Drama is holding auditions for the musical 
Bright Star, and ALL students are welcome to audition. There are parts for everyone!  You 
don't need to be a dancer! An informational meeting will be held TODAY, October 22nd at 
2:45 p.m. in the theatre. Contact Mrs. Markano with any questions. 

 

• Want to grow your writing skills, exercise your creative brain and have fun? Join Writing Club! 
We meet the 4th Tuesday of every month. Come to our meeting Today, after school from 2:45-
3:30 p.m. in room NC203. 
 

• Café Arrowhead will be closed TODAY. 
 

• Book Club will be meeting today from 2:40-3:40 p.m. in Room N171 Come join us! 
 

• Mandatory homeroom for tomorrow, October 23rd is CANCELED.  
 

• FRIENDLY REMINDER: Check your Flex app each morning to ensure you're in the right 
Resource location. If you are requested to attend a classroom by a teacher and you don't, you 
will be marked absent. In addition, YOU MUST SIGN UP FOR A LOCATION if a teacher hasn't 
assigned you to their classroom, or you will be considered "not registered" and marked absent. 
These absences will count toward your attendance / truancy. 
 

• If you want to be a member of Investment Club, club dues must be turned in to the office in an 
envelope with your name on it by tomorrow Wednesday, October 23rd. 
 

• Broadway Company Presents - Rodgers + Hammerstein's Cinderella, the new Broadway 
adaptation of the classic musical! Get your tickets today, only three performances remain. You 
do not want to miss this enchanted production by The Broadway Company! 

 

• Did you miss the first forensics meeting? Still want to be a part of an award-winning, nationally-
recognized, “looks great on a college application” team? Our competitive speech, acting, and 
interpretation team will be meeting again on Monday, October 28th at 3:00 p.m. in South 
Campus Lab A. Everyone is welcome to join we hope to see you there! 
 

• Trick-or-Treat Halloween is next week! Come to school dressed in costume and ready to trick-
or-treat Thursday, October 31st. Look for the classrooms with an orange pumpkin posted on 
the door. Those classrooms will have candy for you before school and during passing periods, 
but ONLY if you are in costume!  

 

• Missing a lunch box, water bottle or sweatshirt? Please come to the front office and look to see 
if it is in the lost and found.  


